December 14, 2020

To The Pacific Primitive Rendezvous Family,

Greetings! On behalf of your PPR Board and Steve Aldrich, Booshway for 2021, we
would like to wish all of you a warm season’s greetings.

It has been an extraordinary year with a virus, wild fires, and national elections. We
have all felt a sense of uncertainty in our lives. At this time Steve and the PPR Board
would like to reassure you that rendezvous 2021 is still alive and well.

Steve and his staff are hard at work coordinating and planning our week long camp for
June 18th -26th. The ranch owner is on board with the use of his land, and we are all
moving forward with preparations. Steve and the Board are very aware of the health
and safely of our participants, so please be assured that we will keep you up to date on
developments.

Thinking positively, it will be a great joy to see our PPR family in June. We all missed
the familiar faces of our friends at rendezvous. Stay positive and stay safe.
With warm regards,

Marilyn Crandall, Interim PPR Chairman
Steve Aldrich, Booshway PPR 2021



